
 

 

  
 

 

  

 
Minister for Multiculturalism 

  
 Ministre du Multiculturalisme  
 

Greetings from the Honourable Jason Kenney, PC, MP 

 

I would like to extend my warmest greetings to all those attending the Canada India 

Networking Initiative 2014 conference organized by the Canada India Network Society 

(CINS).    

 

CINS works to build strong economic, cultural, and social links between Canada and India, 

and to provide important support for the South Asian community in British Columbia.  

 

This conference will provide a forum for discussions between Canadians and Indians 

working in academia, health care, business, and the community.  As Prime Minister Harper 

noted: “Our Government is committed to helping facilitate the flow of people and ideas 

between Canada and India.”  This event presents an opportunity for Canadians and 

Indians to join together to build healthier communities through innovative programs and a 

focus on practical health care solutions.   

 

As Minister for Multiculturalism, I would like to thank CINS for your work building links 

between Canada and India, and I send my best wishes to all those participating in the 2014 

networking conference. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

The Hon. Jason Kenney, PC, MP 

Minister of Employment and Social Development and    

Minister for Multiculturalism                                       

 


